
 
                             Inschrijving voor het schooljaar 2022-2023           For English scrol down 

 
 
 

To make sure that the registration of your child(ren) will go smoothly, please see notes below: 
 
1. The registration for existing and new families (*1) will be done via REDCap: Registration school year 2022-2023 

 
2. When you register your child(ren) via the link (Registration school year 2022-2023) and you have sent (an update of) the certificate of 

immunization (CIS) to admin@oranjeschool.org, you will receive an email from our admin that the registration is received. This email is 
the confirmation of the registration of your child(ren) for the schoolyear 2021-2022.  

 
3. New families pay a one time register fee of 125$.   

 
4. The schoolyear will start on Saturday September 10, 2022 until Saturday June 17,2023. The final calendar will be published at the 

beginning of September. We assume that we will start the new school year again in class. 
 

5. The group in which your child will be placed will be determined by their age on September 1st of the schoolyear and will always be 
discussed with parents, teachers, and the principal.  

 
6. The school hours of the Oranjeschool for the school year 2022-2023 are as follows:  

 
• 9:30am - 12:30pm for the “instroomgroep” and group 1-8  
• 9:45am – 11:15am for the “speelgroep” (the child(ren) must be accompanied by a parent in this group) 

 
7. You can pay the tuition and registration fee via electronic payment. You can indicate on the registration form whether you want to 

make one payment or pay in three installments. The (first) invoice will be sent in the first week of August 2022. 
 

 

* The Oranjeschool offers scholarships where necessary. For this purpose, the income Eligibility guidelines of the Federal Register are applied. If you are 
eligible for the National School lunch program at public schools, please contact the Orange School. 

*1) New families: If you plan to register your child(ren) with the Oranjeschool and you have questions about this, please contact Jiska van 
Ede (principal) T (404) 542-1293 or send an email to (info@oranjeschool.org).  
 
New families are also invited to fill out the online registration form (Registration school year 2022-2023). After we receive the registration 
form, we will schedule an appointment for an introductory interview with the parent(s) and newly registered child(ren). In this conversation, 
the expectations of the parent(s) and the Oranjeschool will be aligned. 
 


